
 

 

 

RE: Coffee Morning 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I recently explained the challenges in setting a specific date for Dean Trust Ardwick's 
complete reopening. As our commitment to keeping you informed, we invite you to a 
Coffee Morning with the Headteacher. The event aims to provide a comprehensive 
overview of the recent fire incident, its management challenges, and our ongoing 
efforts for a full reopening. 

The Coffee Morning will be held at 422 Community Hub on Stockport Road, with two 
sessions at 10:30 am and 4:30 pm. Please note that space is limited, and attendance 
is on a first-come, first-served basis.  

If you wish to attend the Coffee Morning, please sign up using the below link by 3pm 
on Tuesday 16th January 2024. We kindly ask that you also use this form to submit 
any questions you have in advance.  
 

• Wednesday 17th January 2024 at 10:30am - 
https://forms.gle/UVfbDu7fqSRGMFgX7 

 

• Wednesday 17th January 2024 at 4:30pm - 
https://forms.gle/oiT2UyUehYgRNATS6 

 

We look forward to seeing you there  
 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mr S. Worthington 

Head of School 
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